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Weathersfield Service Group 

Manager’s Report 
February 15, 2013 

 
Financials  
 
Monthly financials are posted on the community website. 
 
Work Orders 
 
Since January 18th, we opened 10 work orders & closed 2 work orders.   
 
Landscaping 
 
The crew at Ruppert Landscape has been busy with winter pruning of the 
oversized hollies, removal of a Magnolia tree, cutting back a large area of 
Eleagnas & cleaning out small dead trees & limbs in the natural areas.  
 
Next, we have received an estimate for the renewal of the 558 Close.  Work will 
begin this month.  There are also several individual projects to be scheduled in 
March.  All new plants must be in the ground by March 15th.  
 
Finally, Doug & Peggy toured the community looking for limbs on roofs with 
arborist Jon Hanna.  Jon will be working on the trees in February & March. 
 
Special Projects 
 
We are getting estimates for a gazebo to be placed in the Grove & for water to be 
piped to the area.  Also, we are exploring how the area can be made more 
attractive with grass, stones & plants.  
 
Website 
 
 We continue to support the existing community website with current postings. 
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